
Toronto 416.593.5300  |  Waterloo 519.616.0895  |  Victoria 778.817.1010  |  Halifax 902.593.0125  |  blackwell.ca 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Weber County --- Plans Review Department 

COPY TO: Matthew Bishop --- MacKay-Lyons Sweetapple Architects 

FROM: Tim Joyce M.ASc.  

DATE: 2018-07-13 

PROJECT: Summit Lot 14R 

PROJECT NO: 170266 

RE: Geotechnical Report Geotechnical Report Geotechnical Report Geotechnical Report --------    Design ConsiderationsDesign ConsiderationsDesign ConsiderationsDesign Considerations 

To whom it may concern, 

A geotechnical report authored by IGES, titled ‘‘Geotechnical and Geologic Hazard Investigation 

Lot 14R of Summit Eden Phase 1A’’, dated March 8, 2018, has been received. The report has 

been read, and the geotechnical recommendations pertaining to the structural design have 

been followed. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Joyce M.ASc. Senior Associate 

Blackwell 

7-16-2018


